
LIIF Commits $1 Million to Communities Affected 
by Sandy 

Shortly after Sandy made landfall in New 
Jersey, the Low Income Investment Fund (LIIF) committed $1 million to relief for 
communities ravaged by the hybrid storm. 
 
Among the first projects that LIIF supported was St. John’s Bread & Life, an emergency 
food provider that used its mobile soup kitchen in the immediate aftermath of the storm 
to deliver thousands of meals and supplies to affected areas. 

https://www.breadandlife.org/

